Hi      “Catherine”      ,

I am the Internal Communications Secretary for the

Baltimore Washington section of the Society of Women

Engineers. I heard that you were able to attend a SWE

      meeting/luncheon/event           recently, and I just wanted to follow up

with you to see if you have any questions about SWE.

Our section is a very active one, with more than 250

members throughout D.C., Northern Virginia, and

Maryland.  In addition to monthly dinner meetings, we

have networking lunches, social events, community and

student outreach programs, and continuing development

activities planned during the next few months.  

I hope you will consider attending future SWE events

and possibly becoming a SWE member.  If you have any

questions or would like additional information about

the Baltimore-Washington section, please feel free to

contact me.  You can also find lots of information

about the section at www.swe-bws.org.

Sincerely,

Jill Ferratt

SWE-BWS 2001-02 Internal Communications Secretary

